Urgent notice
Kanyashree committee
A. J. C. Bose College Kolkata

This is to inform all female students with
date of birth after 01.04.2004, that you are
to enroll your name for the Kanyashree
Prakalpa ( K1 or K2). A meeting regarding
this will be conducted in college on
4/11/2022 ( coming Friday) from
12.30pm. All eligible candidates must
attend this meeting, irrespective of
whether you have filled up the Google form
earlier. You have to be present at 12.30 pm
sharp in room no. G-07 with your birth
certificate and Kanyashree transfer
certificate (if any).

For any query please contact
(9433846289) between 11am to 2pm.
Note that filling up the Google form or
enrollment during this meeting does not
ensure getting the grant.
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